
The Nature Connection 
Annual Meeting
Monday  July 13, 2015

6:00pm - 7:30pm

Caring for the Aging Brain

Special Guest
Dr. Maureen O’Connor

Director of Neuropsychology, Bedford VA Hospital
Associate Director of Education, Alzheimer’s Disease Center, Boston University

The Board of Directors warmly invites you to join us for Dr. O’Connor’s 
presentation and remarks about The Nature Connection.

40 Stow Street, Concord, MA
Light Refreshments served

Please RSVP by July 8th to:  jjohnson@nature-connection.org
www.nature-connection.org  •  978-369-2585

THE UMBRELLA COMMUNITY ARTS CENTER


